
 

 

Dear Parents or Guardians,  

We are delighted to announce that we are once again participating in the Christmas 

Card Project with Art Projects for Schools Ltd (APFS). The project is a great 

opportunity to recognise and celebrate your child's creativity and the items they 

make are great to send to family and friends. 

The artwork your child has created will be reproduced in full colour onto greetings 

cards that are available in packs of 12. Additional items will also be available, such 

as a pack of 6 luxury, gloss-coated cards, gift tags, wrapping paper and mug. 

Very soon we will be sending your child’s artwork home, so please keep an eye out 

for this. On the reverse of their artwork there will be a sticker with a unique code 

attached to it. You will need the code to place your orders. 

How to order 

• Visit https://www.apfsorders.co.uk 

• Input the unique artwork code - found on the label on the reverse of the 

artwork - and your child’s first name and surname.  

• Orders must be placed by midnight on 3 November. Any orders placed after 

this date will be classed as a late order and will be subject to a postage fee.  

• Re-orders can be placed through the same site using your unique code.  

Please note, once you have placed your order, you must return your artwork to 

school to be submitted to us so that we can print your order.  

Price 

Product Price 

Standard Cards (12 Cards) £4.50 

Additional Standard Pack £3.50 

Luxury Cards (6 Cards) £5.50 

Additional Luxury Cards £4.50 

Wrapping Paper (3 Sheets) £4.00 

Mugs £8.50 

Gift Tags (12 gift tags) £2.00 

 

Best wishes, 

Friends of Coulsdon CofE Primary School 

https://www.apfsorders.co.uk/

